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FROM THE PRINCIPALõS DESK 
 
 

ANZAC Day 
As you would be aware, on, Thursday 12th April, commencing at 10:00 am, 
our school will host an ANZAC Service. This is a very special event for our 
school. 
 
An open invitation is extended to ex-service men and women and anyone 
who is currently servicing in the armed forces. If this applies to you, or you 
know of someone you would like to invite, please contact the office on 
93940955. We would welcome your involvement. 
 
 
 

Goldfields Campers 
This afternoon the Year 6 students and staff are due to return from 
Kalgoorlie. Everyone was very excited when they left on Sunday. I know that 
there will be some very tired students and staff who get off the bus on 
Thursday afternoon.  
 
From all accounts it has been a great experience for the students. I cannot 
wait to hear all about it next week.  
 
 
 

Easter Break 
In closing I would like to wish everyone a safe and happy Easter. I trust that 
you have a wonderful break. I look forward to seeing everyone again when 
school resumes on Wednesday 4th April. 
 
 

 
 

 
2018 TERM DATES 

 
Term 1:  31 Jan ï 13 April 
Term 2:  30 April ï 29 June 
Term 3:  16 July ï 21 Sept 
Term 4:  08 Oct ï 13 Dec 
 
 

 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
 
 
Pupil Free Day 
Tuesday 3

rd
 April 2018 

 
Summer Sports Carnival 
Thursday 5

th
 April 2018 

 
Anzac Service 
Thursday 12 April 2018 
10.00am 
 
Public Holidays 
Monday 5

th
 March 2018 

Friday 30
th
 March 2018 

Monday 2
nd

 April 2018 
Wednesday 25

th
 April 2018 

Monday 4
th
 June 2018 

Monday 24
th
 September 2018 

 
School Development Days 
Friday 1

st
 June 2018 

Monday 13
th
 August 2018 

Monday 8
th
 October 2018 

 
 
 

BE THINK 
GROW 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiEnpL_mZDaAhWIUbwKHfAPC2wQjRx6BAgAEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fclipartbarn.com%2Fhappy-easter-clipart_28933%2F&psig=AOvVaw2ISojAzO742XBW_GrZv4LF&ust=1522367168813547
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USEFUL INFORMATION             Pop a copy on your fridge 

School Hours: 8.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. 

Please ensure all students are at school ready to commence the day at 8.30am 

and collected at 2.30 p.m. when the school siren sounds. 
Email: bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

 

Student Absences: Message You SMS: MOB # 0437 204 409 
 

Bletchley Park Bank Account: BSB: 066 040 Account: 1990 1121  

                  Commonwealth Bank 
 

School Board Chair: Sharmini Aru  Email: sharmini.pasha@gmail.com    

      Phone: 0402 130 753 
 

P&C President:    Darren Warwick 

Email: dwarwick@sumitomohansen.com.au Phone: 0433 546 051 
P & C Meetings are held on the last Monday of the month, at 7.00pm in the 
staffroom. 
 

Canteen:  Phone: 9398 2488 Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  

Register and Order at www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au 
 

School Banking: 8:00-8:25am  Wednesday and Thursday in alcove near 

Sensory Garden (behind Library). Only one deposit per week please. 
 

Helping Hands: After Hours Care Ph: 0488 040 839    
 

Education Security: Ph:1800 177 177  
 

Dentist: at Excelsior Primary School, 63 Shreeve Road, Canning Vale,  

                    Ph: 9256 4170  
 

Uniform: Totally Schoolwear, Ph:9457 7333, 2/185 High Road, Willetton 

 

OUR NEW BLETCHLEY PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL WEBSITE IS UP AND RUNNING 
  www.bletchleyparkps.wa.edu.au 

                                                     

 
STEP ONE: Download QKR! 

Via Google Play or the App Store 
On your Android phone or iPhone. 

 

bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
mailto:sharmini.pasha@gmail.com
mailto:dwarwick@sumitomohansen.com.au
http://www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au/
http://www.bletchleyparkps.wa.edu.au/
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**** Harmony Week 2018**** 

 
 
 

Last week Bletchley Park celebrated our cultural diversity with activities to 

celebrate Harmony Week. During the week, banners were placed around the 

school for students and staff to write on. We discovered what foods people 

would like to try, what questions we had about the world and the many ways we 

are all different. Tuesday and We dnesday saw us treated to a Japanese 

Storytelling incursion and Friday saw our school explode with colour as we all 

came dressed in traditional costumes or the Harmony Day colours of orange and 

yellow.   

Mrs Colquhoun did a brilliant job of hosting an Indo nesian assembly where we 

got to hear how good our students are at speaking Indonesian, as well as many 

other languages from their diverse backgrounds. Many thanks to all the parents 

and family members who stayed for the family picnic after the assembly and  

contributed to our finger painting art works. They look amazing and it was great 

to see our school community coming together.  

 
At Bletchley Park it is certainly òOkay To Be Differentó 
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**** Harmony Week 2018**** 
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****News From Our Chaplain**** 

 
 
 

Hello everyone 
 
Have you ever done or said something and then thought ówoops I shouldnôt have 
done thatô, or óI wish I had done that differentlyôé a song comes to mind óIf I could 
turn back timeô. We all know we do things for the most part from the right heart 
motive, but the delivery can be a bit skewed. If you are anything like me, I can wear 
my heart on my sleeve, so the burden of my skewed delivery can at times play heavy 
on my mind. I am learning though, that none of us are perfect and we will get things 
wrong and in the process possibly hurt someoneôs feelings although not intentional. 
Itôs in those times that we need to learn the art of forgiveness towards 
ourselvesésomething we can find hard to do. If this has ever happened to you, donôt 
be hard on yourself, we are all a work in progress. Life is so precious, but if we live in 
condemnation and guilt, we will never have peace.  Do what you can to rectify the 
wrong, learn from it and keep moving forward. 
 
I canôt believe Easter is upon us, goodness Iôm not sure where the days went. I love 
Easter. For me it represents sacrifice, it is about hope and forgiveness.  Mind you, 
Iôm sure the kids are looking forward to the yummy Easter eggs, hot cross buns and 
most importanténo school for a few days. It is my hope that at this precious time 
you are able to get some down time and grow some wonderful memories with your 
family. 
Have a blessed week 
 

Regards 

Chaplain Diane  

School Chaplain 
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LA14 Middle Assembly     16
th
 March 2018 

 
 
Well I am convinced that the students in LA 14 are on their way to become politicians 
or motivational speakers because their use of Persuasive Devices was brilliant. I am 
still deciding what group did the best job but I think I would love to talk like those 
PirateséñAhoy me Mateys in LA 14 and Mrs Oliveré Argh you did a mighty job 
today at assembly and you deserve a big Yo Ho Ho!!!ò 
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LA14 Middle Assembly     16
th
 March 2018 

  

  Middle Assembly MERIT Awards 
DATE 16/03/18 

 

Area Year Student Teacher 

LA12 Yr 3 Jett ; Carlijah Miss Snell 

LA13 Yr 3 Laura; Zubayr  Mrs Tantiprasut / Mr Leo 
LA14 Yr 3 Lawson; Ethan  Mrs Oliver 
LA15 Yr 3 Anav; Amy  Ms Desmond 
LA 17 Yr 3 Katelyn; Qistina  Ms Ziegelaar /Mrs Sassi 
LA 19 Yr 3 Abigail; Benet  Mr Payne 
LA 20 Yr 3/4  Belle; Kaylum  Mrs Neighbour 

LA18 Yr 4 Ben; Alana Ms Goodlett 
LA21 Yr 4 Olivia; Thomas  Mrs Kernich 
LA 22 Yr 4 Jazma; Logan  Mrs Roth /Mrs Barrett 
LA23 Yr 4 Evan; Ashita  Mr Browne 
LIBRARY CLASS  LA19 Ms Moschner 

SPORT CLASS LA14 Mr McInerney 

SCIENCE CLASS  LA22 Mrs Van Dam 

INDONESIAN CLASS  LA14 Mrs Colquhoun 

 

  Middle Assembly Value Awards 
Date: 16/03/18 

 

Area Year Student Teacher 

LA12 Yr 3 DOING MY BEST ς  Easa 
RESPEC T ς Tiarn  

Miss Snell 
 

LA13 Yr 3 DOING MY BEST ς Rhivaan  Mrs Tantiprasut / Mr Leo 

LA14 Yr 3 DOING MY BEST ς Zara  
RESPECT ς Baoying  

Mrs Oliver 
 

LA17 Yr 3 DOING MY BEST ς Jaxon  
RESPECT -  Floyd  

Ms Ziegelaar 
 

LA19 Yr 3 RESPECT ς Jaxon  Mr Payne 

LA20 Yr 2/3 DOING MY BEST ς Charlie  
RESPECT ς  Mitchell  

Mrs Neighbour 

LA18 Yr 4 DOING MY BEST ς   Hayley  Ms Goodlett 

LA 21 Yr42 DPOING MY BEST ς Jason  
RESPECT ς  Aleeza  

Mrs Kernich 
 

LA22 Yr 4 DOING MY BEST ς Linley  
RESPECT ς  Surya  

Mrs Roth / Mrs Barrett 

LA23 Yr 4  DOING MY BEST ς Jack  
RESPECT ς Balaji  

Mr Browne 
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Runners Club Term 1 

 
 

Bletchley Park Runners Club 2018  

 

This year students in Year 3 - 6 have been  put through their paces participating in 
Runners Club every Tuesday morning this term. Students have been conducting 
running activities and laps around the school in preparation for the upcoming 
Faction Cross Country Carnival next term. The number of stud ents attending 
runners club each week has been incredible! Keep up the great work. Thank you 
to Mr Palmer and Mrs Sims for their assistance with runners club this term and to 
the parents who have helped each week.  
 
Next term Runners Club will be only opera ting for students who are selected from 
the Faction Cross Country Carnival. Students will be training each week in 
preparation for the Interschool Cross Country Carnival, which will be held in Term 
3.  
 

Remember to always bring a smile and your running sho es! 

 
 

               
 
Photos of students during Runners Club Term 1 
Mr Clint McNerney 
Physical Education Teacher 
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LOTE ­ Senior Assembly    23rd March 2018 

 
 
Today many of our students from diverse backgrounds, who typify our Australian 
culture and Bletchley Park Primary School, led our Harmony Day Assembly. Their 
pride as they spoke both English and their second language was there for all to see. 
The play done in Indonesian, the language being taught as BPPS, was entertaining 
and showcased the unique way our LOTE teacher, Mrs Lorna Colquhoun, is able to 
motivate all students to learn. Congratulations Mrs Colquhoun and the students who 
were part of our assembly today, you should be very proud of your exemplary efforts! 
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LOTE ­ Senior Assembly    23rd March 2018 

 
 
 
 
 

  Senior Assembly Value Awards 
23/3/18  

 

Area Year Student Teacher 

LA25 Yr 5 DOING MY BEST ς  Zachary 
RESPECT ς Emily  

Miss Rowe 
 

LA26 Yr 5 DOING MY BEST ς  Minghui  
RESPECT ς Kyan  

MrsDeacon 
MrsStrickland 

LA27 Yr 5 DOING MY BEST ς Lucas  
RESPECT ς Kalise  

Mr Betts 
 

LA28 Yr 5  DOING MY BEST ς  Katelyn  
RESPECT ς Harry  

Ms Outram 
 

LA30 Yr 6 DOING MY BEST ς Irene  
RESPECT ς  Aisha  
Doing My Best ς Beaudie  

Mrs Clark 
 

LA31 Yr 6 DOING MY BEST ς  Ameer  
RESPECT ς Kynan  

Mrs Vardy 
Mrs Taylor 

LA33 Yr 6 DOING MY BEST ς Campbell 
RESPECT ς Amal  

Mr Sullivan 
 

LA 34 Yr 6 DPOING MY BEST ς Natasha  
RESPECT ς Alvaro  

MrCave 
 

 

  Senior Assembly Merit Awards 
23/3/18 

 

 
17.03.2017 

 

Area Year Student Teacher 

LA25 Yr 5 Johan; Ava  Miss Rowe 

LA26 Yr 5 Jaydon; Kayleen  Mrs Deacon/Mrs Strickland 

LA27 Yr 5 Delina; Chole; Hewahn  Mr Betts 

LA28 Yr 5 Masirul; Mahek; Destiny  Ms Outram 

LA30 Yr 6 Nico; Copper  Mrs Clark 

LA31 Yr 6 Caitli; Selene  Mrs Vardy/Ms Taylor 

LA33 Yr 6 Nicole; Daniel  Mr Sullivan 

LA34 Yr 6 Mitchell  Mr Cave 

Library Class LA25 Ms Moschner 

Science Class LA25 Mrs Van Dam 

Sport Class LA31 Mr McNerney 

Indonesian Class LA28 Mrs  Colquhoun 
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Fitness Club ­ Year 3 Term 1 

 

 


